
Calvert City Golf & Country Club 
123 Country Club Ln.  
Calvert City, KY 42029 
proshop@calvertcitycountryclub.com  

________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Dear Calvert City Golf & CC Members,  

We have had a lot of conversations about our pool over the last year and we want to make sure our 
membership knows that we have listened to you. We have taken action to make sure we have a sustainable 
pool for the next 50 years because over the past 50 years, the pool has created many memories for all our 
families. Your responses at our 2023 Annual Meeting and from our Pool Survey were well received and 
encouraged us to make sure we act now to keep our pool operational.  
 
To work on our pool, we must submit plans to the Kentucky Department of Health & Safety. Specifically, the 
Kentucky Pool Safety Engineering Program must sign off on these plans. Before we could install new pumps 
this year, this office came to look at our pool and do a walkthrough of the current state of the pool. After this 
walkthrough, the Kentucky Pool Safety Engineering Program decided to shut our pool down until we can 
get the state’s suggested work accomplished which includes new pumps.  
 
After the state shut down our pool, we were advised by the state that we must have a pressure test done to 
determine the integrity of our piping at the pool. A pressure test will be completed this month which will help 
us determine the scope of our project. After the pressure test of our piping, we hope to have solid bids from 
several companies and a scope of work so our Board of Directors can present options to the entire 
membership.  
 
As we prepare to embark on ways to financially cover such a large project, we know that our 12 elected 
Board Members represent our 450 memberships and have been voted by our members into a position to 
make such decisions for our club. We as a Board promise that a decision of this magnitude will be made by 
the entire membership at large. We understand this will be a difficult road and we ask that our membership 
takes this time to stay together and work through these decisions in a positive manner. We all have the 
same goal and that is to have the best country club in Marshall County, and we look forward to making our 
country club better together.  
 
For future notices and updates about the pool, please look out for emails and check our website and bulletin 
boards in the clubhouse. We will also post updates on our smart phone app and Facebook about any future 
pool information. If you need to verify your email, please do so by calling the golf shop at 270-395-5831.  
 
 
Thank you for your understanding,  
 
Calvert City Golf & CC Board of Directors  


